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From: Jihun Han <jihun@ccrealtors.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 9:51 AM

To: Sarah Fox

Subject: Re: Camas Housing Action Plan

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the email for ITD 
review. 

 
Hi Sarah, 
 
My apologies for the delay in getting back to you. We had a virtual conference last week that took up most of my time. This 
looks spot on! Is there anything else you were looking for in regards to this? 
 
Jihun Han / Director of REALTOR® Advocacy  
jihun@ccrealtors.com 
  
Clark County Association of REALTORS®  
Direct: 503.501.1677 / Ext. 3102/ Fax: 360.695.8254  
1514 Broadway St. STE 102  
Vancouver, WA. 98663  
www.ccrealtors.com 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
  

  
  

 

From: Sarah Fox <SFox@cityofcamas.us>
Date: Friday, May 7, 2021 at 11:48 AM
To: Jihun Han <jihun@ccrealtors.com>
Subject: Camas Housing Action Plan

This is the second of two emails. The draft HAP Chapters 1-6 were too large a file to send in one 
email.

Link to April meeting of the Planning Commission
Link to upcoming May meeting of the Planning Commission
Link to Let’s Talk Camas Housing website

 
  
  
  

 

 
Sarah Fox, AICP (She/Her) 
Senior Planner 
Desk 360-817-7269 
Cell 360-513-2729 

www.cityofcamas.us | sfox@cityofcamas.us
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